
Bah HUMBUG! - That's all folks for this year.
Thursday, 23 December 2021 21:00

After a two year wait our five venue tour of Humbug! is now successfully completed.  Thanks to
our members, the accompanists, back stage crew, front of hose staff, the venues and all who
supported us and enjoyed live musical entertainment once again, hears looking forward to The
Pirates of Penzance in June 2022.
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